
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Child’s name ______________________________________ 

For research purposes we would like to get an idea of how many parents would be interested in their 

child attending Nursery 30 hours per week. If you qualify for 30 hour funding (https://www.pre-

school.org.uk/30-hours-free-childcare-what-parents-need-know) and would like to show an interest 

please tick the appropriate box below. Please return this slip to the office. Thank you.  

 I would be interested in 30 hour child care provision at your Nursery 

                     I am not interested in 30 hour child care provision 

 Thursday 8th November 3.15pm-4pm 

Come and join us and have a go at some 

firework themed crafts and to explore 

the Nursery setting. 

 

Tuesday 18th June 3:30pm-4:30pm  

We invite you back into school for 

your children to have fun joining in 

with activities and getting to know 

some of the members of staff in 

the Early Years team. You can 

listen to a ‘Welcome to Nursery’ 

information session, giving you the 

chance to ask more questions and 

find out more information about 

the Nursery. 

We hope to meet you! 

Monday 25th February 3.15pm-4pm 

In the run up to World Book Day, we 

welcome you to come and explore Nursery 

and join in with some fun activities linked 

to books. Feel free to dress up as your 

favourite story character! 

 

 We are holding three taster sessions between now and the end of the academic year to 

allow you and your child the chance to see what our Nursery is like, ask questions, try some 

activities and look through some current ‘Learning Journey books’ to see what you could 

expect your child to do and learn whilst with us if they get a space at our Nursery. Find our 

Nursery Admission Policy here: http://www.queenshill.norfolk.sch.uk/wp-

content/uploads/2018/09/Nursery-admissions-payment-and-waiting-list-procedure-Jan-

2018.pdf  

Nursery spaces for September will be allocated shortly after Easter. 
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